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Principals’ Message 

Thank you for another amazing term and supporting 
our small school and the students. 

School reports will be handed out in the first week of 
next term. This is due to updating the format of the 
report to reflect the new syllabus and Progressions 
of learning.  In the meantime if you would like to talk 
to Kerrie or myself about your child’s learning please 
come and see us and we will make an appointment 
with you. 

I hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable holiday. 

Miss Kandas Petty 
 

Canberra Excursion 

Canberra excursion is next week! Please ensure 

students have everything on the list and that you are 

at Lismore City Hall no later than 7:15pm. Students 

received a final reminder note and packing list 

yesterday. To stay updated with the students I will 

regularly be posting to our school Facebook site and 

keeping the school updated on our adventures.  

 

Woolworths Earn and Learn 

Woolworths Earn and Learn is now finished up. The 

box has been collected from Casino Woolworths. If 

you have any further stickers could you please send 

them in by the end of term. Stay tune to find out how 

many have been collected and what the students 

and teachers use them to purchase. Thank you for 

your support! 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Transition 

The Kindergarten Transition students have settled 

into our school as if they have been here for many 

years already. Please feel free to bring your 

Transition child along to any activities that school 

holds such as Book Parade, Shared Table events 

etc. The Dates and times for next term are as 

follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniforms 

With the cooler weather please remember to send 

your children with jumpers. School jumpers can be 

purchased via the front office. Please come and see 

Miss Clarke in the office on Tuesday, Wednesday, 

Thursday or Friday mornings, if anyone requires 

new uniforms. Ensure your child has their name on 

all belongings. Reminder that we are a Sunsafe 

school, therefore all students 

must wear broad brimmed hats 

when in the sun.  
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Premier’s Sporting Challenge 

 

The students have over 

the term been completing 

the NSW Premiers 

Sporting Challenge 

(PSC). This has involved 

students over a ten week 

period monitoring their 

physical activity levels during class time, at recess 

and lunch as well as during sport lessons. 

Physical activity outside school hours have also 

been counted towards the Challenge award. The 

aim is to work towards an average at least 60 

minutes of activity a day for ten weeks. 

The Challenge has now been completed and the 

students have all done a marvellous job! Well done 

to all. 

Students completing the Challenge will receive a 

personalised certificate (Diamond, Gold, Silver or 

Bronze), signed by the Premier of New South 

Wales. These will be presented at a school 

assembly. 

Physical activity is valued for its physical, social 

and emotional benefits. It also helps young people 

to develop communication skills, confidence and 

resilience.  

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

The students have been participating in class with 

the Premier’s Reading Challenge. The Challenge 

aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and 

pleasure in students, and to enable them to 

experience quality literature. It is not a competition 

but a challenge to each student to read, to read more 

and to read more 

widely. It would be 

great for the students 

to continue to read 

and record their 

reading over the 

holidays as these 

books will count 

towards their 

challenge. The closing 

date is August 30th. 

 

Physical Education 

 

We are a sporting school. After being successful in 

receiving Term 3 funding, the students will be 

participating in a golf coaching program. Stay tuned 

next term for more information. 

 
 

School banking 

The School Banking 

program provides a fun, 

interactive and 

engaging way for young 

Australians to learn 

about money and 

develop good saving habits. 

School Banking encourages children to regularly 

deposit money into their Youthsaver account and 

earn silver Dollarmites tokens, which can then be 

redeemed for an exciting reward through our School 

Banking Rewards Program. Please see Mrs Tart or 

Miss Clarke if you would like your child to bank. 

Friday is banking day.  
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Dates to Remember 

 

Date Event 

Sunday 30th June-5th July Year 5/6 Canberra Excursion 

Friday 5th July Last of day of school 

Monday 22nd July Staff return to school 

Tuesday 23rd July Students return to school 

Tuesday 30th July Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Wednesday 31st July NAIDOC Day at Bonalbo Central. Starting at 10am 

Thursday 1st August 
Jeans for Genes Day – students to wear jeans to school and gold coin 

donation 

Friday 2nd August Urbenville Athletics Carnival – whole school 

Tuesday 6th August Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Thursday 8th August Book Parade and Shared Table. All welcome! 

Friday 9th August District Athletics – Tabulam Public School 

Tuesday 13th August Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Tuesday 20th August Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Wednesday 21st August School Photo Day – Full school uniform. 

Friday 23rd August Daffodil Day – wear yellow to school and gold coin donation 

Friday 23rd August Zone Athletics 

Tuesday 27th August Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Thursday 29th August Shared Table 

Tuesday 3rd September Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Thursday 5th – 6th September Stage 2 (Year 3 &4) Lake Ainsworth Camp 

Tuesday 10th September Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Tuesday 17th September Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 

Thursday 19th September Shared Table – Community invited 

Monday 23rd September Casino Performing Arts Concert (Casino) 

Tuesday 24th September Kindergarten Transition 9am – 1:15pm 


